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Year 7 Update

17.7.25

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

As we enter the final days of this academic year, I would like to reflect with you over what has been
a successful year for students in Year 7 and to look ahead to September when your child will start
Year 8. We have worked hard to create a year group ethos of hard work and togetherness and I
sense that we are well on the way to achieving that.

The latest effort data suggests that the vast majority of students are in excellent study habits. At
the start of the year we challenged the students to demonstrate a high level of independence, and
I am pleased to report that they seem to have embraced this challenge and are becoming more
effective independent learners.

Mr Salvidge will be stepping down from his role as Head of Year at the end of this term. I would like
to take this opportunity to publicly thank him for his hard work and dedication to the students in
helping them transfer from their Primary Schools and settle in so well to Farmor’s School.

Mr Hogan has been appointed as Head of Year to replace Mr Salvidge as the students move into
Year 8. Mr Hogan has much experience in this role from his previous schools.
Please note the below for your child’s return in September:

Year 8 will return to school on Wednesday 3rd September

Mr Hogan’s tutor group will be taken over by Mr Bramley, they will be known as 8LHB and will
register in E3

All other tutors remain in the team in the same tutor rooms

Students will start in tutor rooms on this day – please ensure they know to be in their tutor
room no later than 8.45am.

No year 8 students have PE on their first day back, so all students are expected to wear their
normal school uniform

The Year 8 Parents’ Information Evening will be on Tuesday 9th September at 6pm in the LRC – I
look forward to seeing you there!

Finally, I would like to congratulate all Year 7 students on a very successful year.  I wish you and
your child a very enjoyable summer break.

Yours sincerely

Roger Eckersley
Assistant Head (Pastoral)


